
TO ALL IMT's/IMS, 

 

 

NEW ESOL Program ELL Plan Date UPDATE:  

  

A one-time data sweep will update the ELL Plan Date during the grade rollover for 

the beginning of the 2024-2025 school year. Schools are responsible for updating 

the ELL Plan Date of any active ELL enrolled after the rollover. In addition, 

the ELL Plan Date must be updated manually, each time there is a change for a 

student's ESOL services. Please contact the bilingual/ESOL Department if 

you have any questions. 
 


